
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Ivan Georgiev  
> Sent: 12 March 2018 21:52 
> To: Jim Whitelegg 
> Subject: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence 
>  
>  
> 12/03/2018 
>  
> Dear Sirs 
>  
> My name is  Ivan Georgiev 
> I am writing to you as a driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council 
>  
> For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and unions 
since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s Licence las November, we oppose its renewal 
due on 4 May 2018. 
>  
> I have been provided with copies of the written submissions made by the local Licensed Operators 
and those of the unions and support and endorse the points raised by them in opposing the renewal 
of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s Licence. 
>  
> I also support fully the representations made by the Operators and local unions with regard to the 
process for the public hearing in that it lacks openness, fairness and transparency. 
>  
> In addition, I would also submit that for all the years I’ve been a taxi driver I’ve always tried to 
obey all the rules and serve the public in the best possible way as taking all the wheelchair jobs as 
soon as I can,helping elderly people and investing in my career as buying my own taxi,after that 
purchasing a brand new wheelchair accessible vehicle and at the same time witnessing(on the very 
first evening they started their licence) all the Uber drivers coming from out of town licensed saloon 
cars and start taking customers it’s just doesn’t look fare to me 
> I’m hoping if a little support from you as our council which I got licensed from as I haven’t felt any 
so far 
>  
>  
>  
>  
> Please acknowledge safe receipt of this [letter/email] and confirm that it will be placed before the 
Licensing Panel at the public hearing to be held on 23 April 2018. 
>  
> Yours faithfully Ivan Georgiev 
> Hackney Carriage driver 
> Owner of plate 207 
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